
      
                                                                         
 
 
 
October 19, 2016   
                                                                               
 
 
Professor Benchawan Wiwatanapataphee 
Department of Mathematics and Statistics 
Faculty of Science and Engineering 
Curtin University of Technology 
GPO Box U1987 
Western Australia 6845 
 
 
 
Dear Professor Benchawan Wiwatanapataphee, 
 
I am pleased to invite you to have a research visit to our department for the period of 11 
December 2016 to 4 January 2017. During your stay at Mahidol University, you will be 
expected to undertake collaborative research with me in the area of Applied mathematics. 
We will also expect that you will deliver seminars in your area of expertise.  
  
I hope you will accept this invitation and I am looking forward to seeing you here soon. 
 
 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Wannika Sawangtong 
Lecturer 
Department of Mathematics 
Faculty of Science 
Mahidol University 
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